
Press release: Foreign Secretary call
with Saudi Foreign Minister

The Foreign Secretary has today spoken to his Saudi counterpart, Foreign
Minister Adel al-Jubeir, about the case of Jamal Khashoggi.

Mr Hunt stressed that if media reports from the weekend regarding Mr
Khashoggi’s case prove correct, that would be extremely concerning and the UK
will treat the incident very seriously – friendships depend on shared values.

Mr Hunt urged the Saudi Government to cooperate fully with the Turkish
investigation into the case, and to provide further information as soon as
possible.

The Foreign Secretary today also met the Saudi Ambassador to the UK to
reiterate the need for urgent answers.
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